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Dr. Kelly,

Thanks for your leadership and for initiating this email. As an update, I have been in conversations with 
Dr. Burns and with Dr. Rivas regarding how to best move forward in preparation of our next Follow-Up 
Report and Midterm Report. As in the past, the administration is committed to supporting College 
efforts in this area. I would like to have a meeting next week to discuss how we will move forward in 
terms of our organization and structure. Because our only remaining College Recommendation revolves 
around Outcomes Assessment, I have included our SLOAC Coordinators in this email I firmly believe that 
the best way forward is to have the former AFR team and the SLOAC Committee work in close 
collaboration.
I am thinking that the College Hour is the best time to meet. I will check in with the President and others 
to confirm a time. More to come.

Jeffrey Lamb, Ph.D.
Vice President of Instruction
Merritt College
510-436-2411

We Change Lives…
Enroll Now

On Feb 17, 2017, at 12:59 PM, Mia Kelly <mkelly@peralta.edu<mailto:mkelly@peralta.edu>> wrote:

Dear Co-Leads and Steering Committee Members,

It has been a couple of weeks since we received the letter from ACCJC upgrading our status from 
"Probation" to “Warning” and we have had some time to reflect upon the implications of this letter. 
Although we did not receive full accreditation, we successfully fixed eight of nine recommendations and 
did move up the trajectory as hoped. In light of all of the challenges, this was a phenomenal feat that we 
should all be proud of; we should not minimize this accomplishment! This movement reflects your 
efforts and the countless hours spent organizing your respective committees, crafting 
recommendations, attending the Steering Committee meetings, collecting evidence, and participating in 
college forums.
For everyone who steadfastly worked on this mammoth effort from the very beginning, I believe that we 
are in much better shape today, than we were over a year ago. Additionally, we now have an ALO in 
place and I am confident that the systems we worked so hard to restore will be sustained. I am currently 
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place and I am confident that the systems we worked so hard to restore will be sustained. I am currently 
working with the nursing department to complete our SLOs and do our part towards full affirmation. I 
can only hope that others are doing the same. Going forward, I am optimistic and looking forward to a 
much anticipated, celebratory bash together, after full affirmation is restored! Again, thank you all for 
your diligence and follow through.

Best,

Mia Kelly Ed.D
College Tenure Facilitator, Merritt Campus
Faculty/Allied Health
12500 Campus Drive
Oakland, CA. 94619
Cell (510) 508-6686
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